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A.L.M.T. Corp. is pleased to announce the merger of its four manufacturing 

subsidiaries, 

 

March 2017 

To whom it may concern, 
 

A.L.M.T. Corp. is pleased to announce the merger of its four manufacturing subsidiaries, 

 A.L.M.T. TECH Inc., A.L.M.T. TUNGSTEN Corp., A.L.M.T. DIAMOND Corp., and Awaji 

Diamond Industrial Co., Ltd., into a single company, A.L.M.T. Corp. as of April 1, 2017. 
 

To maximize synergy, all employees will resume work with a renewed sense of unity in  

the “new A.L.M.T. Corp.” 

 More so than ever, we will strive to create new added value based on our core technology, 

 and keep up our challenge to provide the highest level of customer satisfaction.  

We look forward to your continued support and patronage. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Nobuyuki Kitagawa 

President 

A.L.M.T. Corp. 

March 2017 


